
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Brothers, 
 
Greetings from Ho Chi Minh City! 
 
This is to wish you all a very HAPPY FEAST of the Immaculate Conception! 
Attached please find a message from our Superior General. 
 
I am making the maximum use of my time to visit the formation houses, an orphanage run by the 
Oblates and a few mission stations in the next 3 days before I return to Itami on 11th. This afternoon 
there will be a big gathering (kind of a "come & see") for the youth at the Oblate Scholasticate. 
Around 300 - 400 young people are expected to attend this event which will go on till tomorrow. 
More on this and my visit to Vietnam later. 
 
Have a meaningful celebration of the Solemnity of the Immaculate Conception. 
 
United with you in spirit, 
 
Brad Rozairo OMI 
 
December 2019 
	


